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Editorial Announcement 

Due to a change of job which has taken me out of the field of ‘Power 
Sources’ I feel that it is time for me to hand over the position of European 
Editor to someone who is still active in the field. Fortunately, in Pat Moseley, 
we have found such an enthusiast to continue where I have had to stop and 
I would like to take this opportunity to pass on to him my best wishes in 
this undertaking. 

For my own part I have thoroughly enjoyed my time spent as an 
Editor and will miss my regular contact with the many friends I have made, 
even though our only communications were often only ‘on-paper’ as it were. 
At the same time can I thank all the referees who have so painstakingly 
undertaken the task of reviewing the wide range of papers which are received 
and I hope you will be able to give the same help and support to Pat in the 
future. To our authors thank you also for the papers without which any 
Journal will fail; keep up the good work. 

Finally, my best wishes and thanks also to my colleagues at Elsevier 
and my co-editors Chris and David, may our Journal go from strength to 
strength. 

J. Myatt 
Harwell 

U.K. 
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